
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, December 17, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Penne Pasta with Meat Sauce  
 Pizza Dippers  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk   
  
BIRTHDAYS:     
  

1. Save Box Tops to help Gurrie! For every Box Top you turn in, Gurrie Middle School 
receives 10¢ back. Cut out Box Tops and save them in a ziploc bag, make sure they 
haven't expired, then drop your Box Tops into the collection bin at the Gurrie main 
entrance. Be sure to drop them off before winter break starts for a chance to win a 
gift card! 

 

2. SPECIAL Announcement: We have 7 students and 2 teachers who have read ONE 
MILLION words and are still going! Remember to enter your books into 
Studentreading.net as you finish reading, so you too can become one of the MILLION 
words readers. Keep reading and head to the library to check out your next great 
title!!  

 
3. There will be an Early Act Meeting Monday after school in Mrs. Rupert's room 109. 

We will be discussing upcoming projects for the new year. All student are welcome 
to attend. 

 

4. Do you need a Christmas gift for your family? Or do you want to bring joy to a child 
in a hospital? Homemade tie dye socks made by Anna Bylsma and Nikolette Weiss 
are being sold next week starting Monday December 17th, at lunch for only $4. For 
every pair you buy, a pair will be donated to children in hospitals for Christmas! 

 

5. This week you will earn ten tiger stripes on Wednesday December 12th, all you have 
to do is to continue to be Ready, Safe and Respectful by staying referral free, where 
you can use your stripes this Thursday during lunch for our PBIS store and remember 
that on Friday December 21st  you will be able to participate in our PBIS  multiple 
activity celebration in recognition of all the good choices you have made. 
 

6. Attention Writers! 
Want to learn more about increasing your writing skills and talents?  Come join 
Gurrie Writers Club for our initial interest meeting this Tuesday from 3:15-4:00 p.m. 
in the culinary arts room.  Gurrie Writers Club supports writers of all levels and 
writing interests: from creative writing and short stories to nonfiction, poetry, and 
journaling.  Members meet to discuss new ideas, provide constructive criticism, and 
most importantly, work cooperatively in the production of writing projects.   If you 



have any questions or need more information about Gurrie Writers Club, please see 
Mr. Walsen.  See everyone Tuesday!    
 

7. Starting today, 8th grade Quiet Lunch will be held in Room 122D, Mrs. Yena and Mr. 
Alvarez’s room. Thank you for being respectful at Quiet Lunch! 

 
 

 
 

 

 


